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From the TBCR Tour Director 
 
 
     At our annual meeting February 11th, I volunteered to be the TBCR tour 
director... for the whole year. That will be a stretch because I will have to do it 
remotely when Iôm not in town. It will also be a stretch because Iôm not familiar 
with all the great little food venues. 
 
     I really like the touring and food events. In listening to members, itôs obvious 
that aside from finding folks who enjoy British cars, it's one of the main reasons 
they have joined the TBCR. Touring keeps us vibrant. It helps to build 
friendships and form networks to make life better.  I realize while it would be 
nice to have 20-30 cars on each run, it's not always going to happen that way. 
If it's just a couple of cars and fun folks, that's OK.  
 
     The stretch for me will be understanding the timing of things and what 
restaurants are still viable (i.e. still in business). I need your help in letting me 
know your favorite places for lunch or breakfast. These places do not 
necessarily have to be in Tucson.  
 
     Iôd also like to reinstate the regular 2nd Saturday breakfast runs and 5th 
Saturday lunch meets.  
 
 
     Hereôs how you can help: 

1. Provide a destination you'd like to go to and a restaurant. (One or 
both) Send your suggestions to:  tbcrtours@aol.com 

2. Help out as a tour leader volunteer to start a tour. The "This is NOT a 
RACE!" tradition still goes on.  

3. Be a volunteer coordinator to help with various special events.  

The main goal is for TBCR tour participants and members to have fun! 

 

       Pete Williams 

 
 

 
 
 
 
                 
 
 

Drive Time      
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   Articles, opinions, 
suggestions and items 
offered for sale printed 
in the Register are solely 
those of the authors or 
offerors and do not 
reflect the official policy  
or warranty of TBCR, its 
officers or members 
unless duly noted. 
   Technical tips are for 
informational purposes 
only. 
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On the Road      

 
Tubac Car Show  Reported by Pete Williams 
Saturday, January 28th was a very cold morning for our LBCs. Our group left from the Circle K store on 
south Pima at 7:15 am. Those who had heaters, cranked them up. It was so chilly that members who usually 
travel with their hoods and no side curtains, had them up. While this allowed some measure of warmth in the 
non tight cars, those who did not have them, were noticeably chilled. We stopped at Armada's Cow Horns 
restaurant to let the Green Valley folks catch up with us. Then we left Cow Horns at 8:15 for our quick trip to 
the Tubac Golf Club. We had a short wait before we were let onto the show field.  

After the really cold start to the day the bright sunshine warmed things up to the point where the winter coats 
were removed and the attendees were actually walking around in either shirt sleeves or sweaters. While it 
was noted that overall attendance was down a bit, the British cars were very well represented.  

 

 

  

  
 
 
           
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

The Register 

 

Page 3 of 8 

 
 
 
 

  
   

 

 
                                                 
                                        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      For Sale/Wanted 
 

Wanted: TR6 parts. Dave Galloway is restoring a 73 TR6 and is looking for          
parts. He can be contacted at info@motorcycletours.co.uk or 520-222-
3883. 
 
Free to a good home: 7ò headlight bulbs and tire inner-tubes. Contact Len: 
520-296-7971. 

      
      

Events Calendar 
 
 
Wednesday March 1  BLAT Destination: BISBEE 

Lunch at one of several restaurants in town 
and make a day of it! 
Meet at Starbucks: Broadway and Houghton 
(next to MacDonaldôs) 
Depart: 9:15 AM sharp  
Trip time: (Google maps: 2.25 hours) plus 
relief time if needed. 
Intermediate stop: Shell station Hwy 82 and 
83 intersection for 10-15 minutes 
Green Valley folks can join up with us at this 
intersection. 
 
 

Saturday March 25  Garage Tour 
Watch your email and TBCR website for 
announcements. 

 
 
Wednesday April 5  BLAT 
 
 
Saturday April 8  D-M 50 Car Show 

See Page 7 for registration. Also check TBCR 
website for the flyer. 
The club usually arrives as a group, watch 
email and website for details.  

 
 
And every Tuesday:   BritCar Café 
     7:30 ï 9:30AM 
     Starbucks NE corner of Grant & Swan 

 

TBCR Mail Address 
(Including Regalia Orders) 

 
Tucson British Car Registry 
PO Box 35748 
Tucson, AZ 85740-5748 

 

TBCR Website 
http://www.tucsonbritish.com 
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kevin@themccuesonline.net 
 
VICE PRESIDENT  Ron Furtak 
rfurtak@cox.net 
 
SECRETARY  Dave Germain 
dkgermain@aol.com 
 
TREASURER  Brenda Johnson 
redsportscars@earthlink.net 
 
NEWSLETTER  John Mead 
tucsonbritish@gmail.com 
 
DRIVING EVENTS Pete Williams 
tbcrtours@aol.com 
 
REGALIA  Mari Peralta 
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WEB SITE  Harold Beekhuizen 
harold_beekhuizen@msn.com 
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February BLAT  
Two dozen TBCRers enjoyed a sunny drive thru the Tucson mountains and back, with lunch at Tohono Chul.      \  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
       

 
      
 
 
 
 

On the Road continued 
 


